
 

 

Provider Exits 

• From the period 28 June 2024 (the date of the release of the 
2023-24 Annual Pricing Review) to 5 November 2024, the NDIA 
received notification of 59 committed exits of registered NDIS 
providers: 

- 30 full exits (where the provider fully exits provision of NDIS 
supports), and 

- 23 partial exits (where the provider exits the provision of one 
or more support types but remains providing other support.  

• This compares to a total of 128 notifications received in 2023-24: 

- 78 full exits 

- 50 partial exits 
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